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Respectfully submitted by Elena Rosenfeld, term 2019-2020 

 

MPLA Activities 

• Reviewing reports submitted for December meeting 

• Stephen Sweeney submitted CO news for MPLA newsletter 

• Actively monitoring MPLA email account 

 

Colorado Activities 

• CAL Conference 2018 was September 12-15, 2018; Stephen Sweeney represented MPLA 

• Attended CAL Board Meeting via Zoom on 11/02/2018. Elena Rosenfeld was officially 

approved to complete Stephen Sweeney’s term as MPLA Representative. 

• The EBSCO challenge continues to move forward with school districts such as Denver dropping 

EBSCO products and public libraries such as Arapahoe being named in the lawsuit. 

• Upcoming CAL Board Meeting 12/14/2018 

• CAL is transitioning to a new management company in 2019 which may lead to more changes 

for the organization 

 

Legislative Updates 
• Elections in Colorado resulted in a Democratic leadership in the Governor’s office as well as both 

the House and Senate.  

• Newly elected legislators are starting to submit bills for consideration when the Legislature 
starts-up in January 2019. 

• State Legislature will convene January 4, 2019 and runs through May 3, 2019 
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